
  

 

Year 1, Class 3 
Autumn 2 

Newsletter 
A note from Mrs. Carr, 
 
Welcome back to school, I hope 
everyone has had a lovely half term 
break.  
  

Important Reminders: 
Remember children need to arrive at 
school by 8:50am daily. By arriving 
on time, this will allow for a smooth 
start to each day of learning.  

Children in year one should now be 
coming into the classroom on their 
own on a morning. Please allow your 
child to walk up the stairs 
independently. If you need to speak 
to me, I am available every day after 
school. Thank you.  

 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 
Our topic for this half term is ‘Memory Box’.  
This half term our main focus is DT and children will be learning about:  
- How to make a sandwich independently 
- Healthy and unhealthy foods 
- How to keep our bodies healthy 
- How to make a cube/ box 
- How to draw our own net shapes  
During this half term we will be walking to ASDA following our own maps 
made last half term, to collect the ingredients for our sandwiches.   
  
 
 

Homework:  
Homework will continue to be set on a Monday and 
due in on a Friday. Homework for Maths and Spellings 
will be online the same as last year, with paper copies 
being sent home also. 

Children will also be given a banded reading book and 
reading log. This will be sent home daily, and will be 
changed weekly. 

Important dates to remember this half term: 

- Halloween disco 4th November 
- Parents Evenings 11th & 12th November 
- Christmas dinner day 10th December  
- KS1 Christmas concert 12th December  
- Year 1 and 2 Christmas party 16th December  
- Christmas fayre 19th December  

 
  

Weekly reminders: 

Children will need their PE kits each Thursday. Reminder this is a plain 
white t-shirt and black shorts or joggers. Earrings must be removed.  
 


